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From: Rick Firman [rbfirman@bigpond.com] 
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To: NSW Redistribution 
Subject: Public Comment Submission into NSW Seats 

Dear Members of the Committee, 

I wish to make a submission in relation to the proposed redistribution of Federal Electorate Boundaries in NSW. 

As a rural resident, I believe it essential that we DO NOT lose any further seats as times are already very difficult and
 
with the ongoing drought coming into its eighth year - we do not need further threats to our electorates. It would
 
mean to see our local member, we would have to spend a lot more money on fuel etc - times are just too tough and
 
our Federal Riverina electorate is already a sizable region.
 

We are proud of our local Member, Mrs Kay Hull MP who works her 'tail off for her large electorate .
 

Surely, the metropolitan areas in NSW could be extended into larger areas and leave the rural seats as they are
 
please.
 

The rural and remote areas need to be considered a lot more and I would ask that you please leave the rural
 
electorates alone.
 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit a comment.
 

Best wishes ,
 
Clr. Rick. Firman.
 

Rick Firman's Menswear & Music 
230 Hoskins Street 
Temora NSW 2666 
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